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Oregonians do not need more taxes.  Money has already been wasted on the I-5 

Columbia River Crossing.  The state needs to be more careful in spending the money 

that it has.  Oregon is already one of the highest taxes states in the nation.  People 

are leaving the state because of higher taxes, and our school system that is not fully 

funded.  Please do not tax Oregonians more. 


